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Summer is quickly coming to a close, but our new council year is just beginning. 

It has been a blessed summer full of new beginnings and new hopes. 

God has blessed us with 2 new grandchildren, they always bring so much joy and hope into our 

 lives. I hope our councils are full of JOY and HOPE also.   The CCW has always brought blessings 

 and inspiration into my life. May this new council year be full of blessings and Inspiration for all of you. 

 

Part of our task is to promote the “Throw Down Challenge” and Poster Session at our annual DCCW 

Convention. 

It is never too early to start inviting ladies from your parishes and affiliates to attend Convention, after 

 all we have the sponsorship applications to cover the expenses of those who are in need. 

AND.....Take lots of pictures of your events and charitable acts so you have so many pictures to put on 

 your Posters for the Convention that you have to make extra-large displays. That way you can take 

 them back to your home parishes and display them to promote your CCW. 

 

 Happy Fall Y’All      


